
Pre-Filing Announcement for WABH

On May 26, 2006, Station WABH was granted a license by the Federal Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until June 1, 2014.

Our license will expire on June 1, 2014. We must file an application for renewal with the FCC by February 3, 2014. When filed, a copy of this application will be available for public inspection during our regular business hours. It contains information concerning this station's performance during the last eight years. 

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and to whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with the FCC by May 1, 2014.

Further information concerning the FCC's broadcast license renewal process is available at 7025 East Washington Street Extention in Bath or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, DC 20554.

PRE- FILING CERTIFICATE

I hereby certify that the foregoing announcement, concerning the license renewal application for Station WABH, was broadcast over the facilities of Station WABH on the dates and at the times set forth below:

December 1, 2013, at ______________
December 16, 2013, at ______________
January 1, 2014, at ______________ 

January 16, 2014, at ______________





PEMBROOK PINES MASS MEDIA 





N.A. CORP.
By:
________________________
Title:





Date:





ONCE COMPLETED, THIS CERTIFICATE MUST BE PLACED 
IN THE STATION’S PUBLIC INSPECTION FILE 
WITH A COPY OF THE TEXT OF THE PRE-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT.
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